
Gulworthy Parish Council 

Gulworthy Parish Council: Co-option of one Councillor 

 

There is one vacancy on Gulworthy Parish Council. 

 

Further information can be found on the Council’s website 

If you are interested in becoming a Councillor please email clerk@gulworthyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

with a short explanation of why you would like to be a Councillor. 

Alternatively pop along to the May or June meeting to see for yourself. (13th May or 3rd June 2024). 

The closing date for applications is Friday 14th June2024. 
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